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Good afternoon, Judah families! Hope this message finds you enjoying the beginning of a nice week. We’re back in the swing of full school weeks. Those three-day weekends are so lovely, but trying to squeeze five days of learning into four is a little tricky.  We’ve got just four weeks left in the second trimester and five until spring break, and so much to do! 
Last week, a number of our staff and I received our first doses of the COVID vaccine. While this is exciting news, we still have a long way to go and it doesn’t mean we get to relax our safety precautions. I’m sure you’ve heard about districts in the area making plans to return to in-person instruction, with Sac City being among them. At last week’s board meeting, central office leaders presented status on our safety metrics for return and proposed a model for hybrid instruction. I’ve linked the presentation here and encourage you to watch the recording of the board meeting including the follow-up discussion among board members when it’s available on Tuesday of this week. Please know that while these plans were shared, they are still subject to negotiations and agreement from all labor partners. I am not sure when they will agree to sit down together but I am optimistic.  Any formal plans to return will be shared with parents directly with advance notice and opportunities to select from hybrid or full distance learning will be offered. In the meantime, please feel free to reach out to board members to express your interest in re-opening our schools and let’s keep doing the best we possibly can with full distance learning. 
If you have any questions, I am always here to support you.

Respectfully,
Troy Holding


